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Good afternoon,
 
    I am a retired teacher living in Walla Walla. I retired in 2006 after a 38 year career. I am writing to
you in support of a permanent COLA for TRS 1 retirees.
With each passing month and year my wife and I discover the rise in prices at the grocery store, the
gas station etc. We also own our home and the rise in prices for local taxes keep going up. The real
clincher is the rise in premiums for our car and home insurance. They are through the roof!  We are
careful and spend our resources wisely. However, they only go so far. Please consider establishing a
permanent, yearly COLA for retirees who are part of the TRS 1 retirement system here in
Washington State.
   I appreciate all you do to make Washington the great state that it is. Thank you for your service
and for considering my request.
Sincerely,
Glen Mitchell

2110 S. 3rd Ave.
Walla Walla, Wa. 99362
509-529-4229
Gmitchell4229@charter.net
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

mailto:gmitchell4229@charter.net
mailto:State.Actuary@leg.wa.gov
mailto:Gmitchell4229@charter.net
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

